

THE UNIVERSITY OF BURDWAN

Office of the Sr. Secretary, Faculty Council for P.G. Studies in Science

3rd Floor, Room No.: CB401, Composite Arts Building, Golaphag

Golapbag, Burdwan: -713 104 WEST BENGAL, INDIA

E-Mail: secretary sc@buruniv.ac.in, Phone: +919475629313

No.: FC(Sc.)/PG/Adm./21/2022-2023/410 Date: 10.04.2023.

OFFICE ORDER

It is notified for all concern that the studentship of Sm. Shyamali Let, an applicant in M.Sc in Chemistry in the session 2022-2024 whose enrolment in M.Sc in Chemistry following admission in the 1st Merit List was cancelled due to shortage of attendance in the classes in the first fifteen (15) working days as per Admission Rule, has been restored as a very special case not to be cited as precedent, by the E.C. through a resolution in its meeting on 08.04.2023 vide item no.: 484.

Senior Secretary
Faculty Council (Science)

No.: FC(Sc.)/PG/Adm./21/2022-2023/410/01(09) Date: 10.04.2023.

Copy for information and necessary action to:

- 1. Registrar, B.U.,
- 2. Dean (Sc.), B.U.,
- 3. Controller of Examinations, B.U.,
- 4. Finance Officer, B.U.,
- 5. Librarian, Central Library, B.U.,
- 6. P&S.W.O., B.U.,
- 7. Head, Department of Chemistry, B.U. with a request to inform Sm. Shyamali Let to deposit admission fee in Finance Department
- 8. System Manager, Computer Centre, B.U. with a request to upload the Office Order
- 9. In-Charge, Registration & Migration/Scholarship Section, B.U.

Senior Secretary
Faculty Council (Science)